
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parish Office: 250-398-6806 
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

 9:00AM-3:00PM 

 

 
 

June 20, 2021 
12th Sunday Ordinary Time  

Happy Father’s Day 
 

 

 

 
 

The Choice for Life Society will have their Annual General Meeting on 

Thursday, June 24 at 7:00 pm. In the church basement.   All are welcome. 

We look forward to seeing you.  Membership fees can be made at the meeting or in the Parish office. 

 

 

OUR NEW IN-PERSON MASS SCHEDULE: 

Drop In Daily Mass – 8AM 

& 6:30PM 

 (Adoration Wednesdays 5:30-6:30PM) 

Sign-up link for weekend Masses is as follows: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A44A4AA28A4F58-shwl 
-you are welcome to call the Parish office to sign up for Mass 

Saturday 5PM – full  

Sunday 8AM – a few spaces left 

9:30AM – full  

11AM- a few spaces left 

 (11AM will be livestreamed as well but NO drive-thru communion after)  

and 7PM – lots of spaces at this Mass 

   You can access the livestreamed Mass from our Parish Facebook Page at 

 https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 

Masks are mandatory for In-Person Services 

Updates and Bulletins may also be found  

on the Parish Website:  www.sacredheartwl.ca and Facebook 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

In solidarity with the Holy Father’s proclamation of a “Year of St. Joseph”, the Diocese of Kamloops will celebrate an Act 
of Entrustment to Saint Joseph, on Thursday, 1st July (Canada Day).  This will be preceded by a Novena imploring 
Saint Joseph’s intercession for the welfare of the entire country, for the many needs of society, and to pray in particular 
for those who passed away due to COVID-19.  The Novena will begin on Tuesday, 22 June and end on Wednesday 
30 June.  Kindly find attached a resource document prepared by the two CCCB National Liturgy Offices.  If you would 
like one of these Novenas printed, we can do it for you in the Parish Office. 

 
 Adrien Zimmerman and family wish to send a heartfelt thank you, to the Sacred Heart Parish 

Catholic Women ‘s League. I am honoured to have received your bursary and it will assist me in my 

future journey. I am going to attend UNBC in Prince George starting September, presently with the 

intention of family medicine. If my goals change, they will always be directed in a vocation of aiding 

others. I am humbled to receive your gift, and send my prayers, blessing and appreciation to my 

parish family for supporting me, and keeping me in their thoughts and prayers. 

Sincerely, Adrien  

 

Our first roses,  

under the bells,  

have bloomed!   

 
 

 
Only 4 weeks until 

CWL Outdoor  
Summer Bazaar! 

Date: July 17, 2021 

-updates and more info next week     
 

Please note: 

You only need 

to sign up  

for a weekend  

Mass once 

   

 

 

Please pray for: the repose of the soul of †Rollie Marcotte 

We pray also for strength and peace for Marian 

 and the Marcotte Family 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A44A4AA28A4F58-shwl
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/
http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/

